
STATEMENT OF NON-COMPETITION 

The Innovative Readiness Training (IRT) Project Training Program pairs community needs with military 

readiness training by providing real world experience through community project work.  Idaho County 

has applied for IRT with the Idaho National Guard for the Elk City Lake Project located in Elk City, ID for 

Fiscal Year 2023-24.  The IRT would not compete with the services offered by civilian 

companies/vendors/entities or private providers.  The requested IRT assistance is not reasonably 

available from a commercial entity to develop a fishing lake and parking lot for public use where there 

are no funds available for said project.   


